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The holidays are a time to bring family and friends together, celebrate, enjoy each other’s
company, and acknowledge with gratitude for the past year and hope for the new one
ahead.

Our farmers’ markets will be closed for the holidays so our PCFMA staff, farmers, vendors,
and all those associated with keeping your local farmers’ market operating, can enjoy time
with their own family and friends.

All PCFMA Sunday farmers' markets will be CLOSED on Christmas Day, December 25th,
and New Year’s Day, January 1st.

Markets that operate on Saturdays will be closed for Christmas Eve, December 24th, and
New Year’s Eve, December 31st, except for the following which will remain OPEN for your
last-minute shopping needs.

Pinole

Pleasanton

College of San Mateo

Vallejo

Please enjoy the holidays with your loved ones and thank you for supporting your local
farmers’ markets throughout the year!

-PCFMA

https://www.pcfma.org/pinole
https://www.pcfma.org/pleasanton
https://www.pcfma.org/sanmateo
https://www.pcfma.org/vallejo
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